SLVYRA AGM

HANDICAPS REPORT

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the SLVYRA handicappers committee didn't held a meeting during the 2020 season. This meeting is usually the occasion for all Club handicappers to discuss handicapping issues, review action taken during the preceding year and preview the sailing season.

Even though very little racing was done in 2020; the SLVYRA website list of handicaps was updated nearly every two weeks with information from local handicappers. Other handicap documents were also updated during the year to reflect new additions to the SLVYRA racing fleet.

The SLVYRA website is a very important source of information on PHRF handicaps for sailors everywhere. It still is the only website with bilingual handicap documentation in North America.

Since the FVQ does not have a handicap chair at the moment, the chief handicapper was asked several times during the season to answer handicap question on behalf of FVQ.

Pierre Marois SLVYRA Chief Handicapper